
HAHS Marching Band Meeting 

January 9, 2020 

Attendance: 5 board members and 11 parents 

Barb Forte called the meeting to order at 6:33pm. November and December minutes were reviewed and a motion to 

accept by Cynthia M and second by Rebecca B. Motion to accept, all in favor, no rejections. 

Treasurer Report: Rocco Mariano discussed the deposits and withdraws and trip installments.  Motion to except, 

Rebecca B and 2nd by Robin M. 

President report: It is very important to attend meetings.  Without a quorum no votes can be taken to approve items 

discussed.  Thank you to all the parents who attend the meetings.  Thank you to those parents that helped with the Winter 

concert.  

Committee Reports: 

Fundraising: Capriotti’s fundraiser is due Monday, January 13th. Pick up will be at Holy Rosary church on Friday, 

January 31st.  Information about time will be sent out closer to pick up.   

Frankie’s coupon sheets are still for sale.  $25 a sheet and expire 12/21/2020.   

Looking into a hoagie fundraiser using Genevieve’s deli. More information to come.  

Band Store: There will be a clothing order after the banquet. Working with Digi to have all old designs available for 

students to choose from.  Looking into shorts to add to list.  

Banquet: Please have RSVP cards in by deadline, January 24th.   

No other committee reports at this time 

Directors report: We are now into our second and third concert cycles. Music is available for the students and we are 

really excited. 

·         We are now on to Indoor Guard. Unfortunately, Indoor Winds will not start this year. 

·         Please keep an eye on the calendar for various events throughout the year. A long range calendar was put in the 

newsletter. The Cougar Courier will have all dates listed, but still check the online calendar. 

·         Trip Payments will be due soon. Please take a paper off the music stand or see me with any questions.  

·         We are hosting Region Orchestra in March, please consider donating water and/or snacks 

·         Our Truck is Returned 

·         Congratulations to all students on a successful winter concert 

·         Best of luck to all PMEA District Chorus, Orchestra, and Band Students in the coming weeks.  

·         Over the next month, charms will require an email address for each account. This is for login security. Charms 

also has a new look. 

·         Band Booster Scholarship Payouts to Nadya, Sarah K, and Sarah Habel 

·         Indoor Guard Membership Dues ($1000) – Uniforms $550.  

·         FYI:  The HASD will be having a Discussion on Booster Insurance. We are in compliance and have our own 

insurance. This discussion is because apparently other booster clubs do not have insurance.  

·         As always if you have any comments or concerns please see Mr. Stefano 

 

No new Business 

Next meeting is February 6, 2020 at 6:30pm 

Meeting adjourned at 6:59pm, motion by Rebecca B. and second Robin M.  



 


